



Working Group 2: Member Care and Support

Current Committee members: Brother Raymond Escott and Sister Mary Magdalene Clarke

We have had an exceptionally good response so far from members that have been contacted.  The overall reaction has been positive.  Once each person has responded, we will begin to make periodic contacts with each person.  We have not sought out additional team members yet but expect to ask two or three members to assist with making calls, emails, or text messages to members on our list.  Some responses that we have received are: “We have not had much contact with the community other than announcements, notices, etc.”.  Another comment was “I have not heard from any members for a very long time.” Most members that have been contacted state that they are open to a call from other members just to catch up and share.  The current list of people that we have on our call list will be fluid and will change depending on their CSL status and needs.  We are currently looking for two or three more people to share this list with and to expand our rotation of member contacts.  

Brother Raymond, OSB
